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PROFIT GUIDANCE WITH REGARD TO THE FINANCIAL RESULTS OF THE COMPANY AND ITS 
SUBSIDIARIES (THE “GROUP”) FOR THE FINANCIAL PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2010 (“HY2010”) 

 
The Board of Directors of HLN Technologies Limited (the “Company”) wishes to provide a profit guidance 
with regard to the financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) for the financial 
period ended 30 June 2010 (“HY2010”). 
 
Due to the subsequent recovery in the global economy resulting in the significant increase in the demand 
for the Group’s elastomeric, polymeric and aluminum products, and the exclusion of certain one-off 
impairment adjustments in FY2009, the Directors are pleased to announce that the Group expects to 
announce profitable results for HY2010, compared to a half year net loss attributable to shareholders of 
$2,355,000 for the half year ended 30 June 2009 (“HY2009”) as announced on 13 August 2009. 
 
In addition, the Group continues to maintain its healthy financial position with strong cash balance and 
low gearing.  
 
The Company is still in the process of finalizing the financial statement preparation.  Further details of the 
Group’s financial performance and position will be disclosed when it announces its HY2010 financial 
results on 13 August 2010. 
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